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Our mechanics been working on keeping our buses up and running.  We had to send 
one of our buses #005 to Kalispell to get the fuel pump wiring fixed and it was under warranty.  
We had to send activity buses #222 and #22 to Al’s Diesel in Cutbank to get the A/C fixed on 
them.  Bus #22 is under warranty and bus #222 most likely needs to be recharged with Freon.   
We had to send Activity Bus#222 to Al’s Diesel to get the engine fans fixed.

Our driver’s been hauling students to and from school.  They been hauling food bags to 
students on Fridays.  They help out in the district where they are needed.  They been going on 
Activity trips with the sports.  They continue to clean their buses daily.

We sent one of the district vehicles to Greatfalls to get the windshield fixed, the 
windshield had a crack in the middle of the window that was hard to see through.

The mechanics worked on and repaired some minor mechanical problems on the 
propane buses.  The bus driver’s did their inspections and they let the mechanics know of any 
problems with the bus.  Some buses and vehicles got oil changes, etc.

We got 2 new bus riders that starting helping the driver’s on the buses.  They make a 
difference they take turns riding with the drivers.  Our 2 bus drivers’ that got hired started work 
on Wednesday of this week (5/19/2021).  

We had a total of 15 Activity trips for the month of May.  We had a total of 7 bus 
referrals and 2 removals for this month.  This concludes our report for the month of May.


